
Postponement of Annual General Meeting of PTA 2024-25 

The Annual General Meeting of the Parent-Teacher Association for the session 2024-25 was 

organized on 22/09/2024 at Government College Jhandutta. The PTA executive body could not 

be formed in this meeting due to unfulfillment of quorum so the meeting has been postponed. 

Therefore, as per the rules for the formation of the PTA executive, the second meeting is 

scheduled for 29/09/2024, on that day the PTA executive will be formed for the session 2024-25. 

All parents are requested to reach the college by 10:30 am along with their identity card and their 

wards college identity card. 


